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Attachments:   

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the Waste Management Master Plan from Tulloch Engineering; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct Staff to create an review and implementation plan for Council’s 
consideration. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Further to the special meeting of Council held on January 27th, the final Waste Management Master Plan 
is attached to this report. 
 
There are several recommendations as we work to implement this plan.  Initially, information on the 2020 
monitoring program, once received, can form the foundation of a meeting with the MECP to best develop 
future expansion plan and the acquisition of the waste sites for which we hold an ECA for. 
 
Staff will work to develop an implementation plan based on the recommendations made.  This plan will 
allow Council to review recommendations on a systematic basis that will form a good foundation for the 
future of waste management for the Municipality. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 


